
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

16 June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Today is a special day for our Year 11 students as they officially finish their exams. They have 

worked hard and have coped with the examination period well.  

 

However, today is not their final goodbye!  We have a special Y11 leavers’ assembly planned for 

Thursday 29 June. Students are invited to attend school at 9:30am, where we will have a special 

assembly with plenty of reflection and special commendations to celebrate their time and 

successes at Parkside. Students will also be able to donate their school uniform (blazers and ties) 

in exchange for a chocolate reward!  We use this uniform to help support any families who may be 

struggling to purchase uniform.  Any donations would be gratefully received. 

 

In the evening (29 June), we look forward to celebrating with the students at their Prom at 

Ringwood Hall.  This should be a fantastic celebration and a lovely way to finish the year. 

 

We are extremely proud of how they have approached the summer examinations and would like to 

take the opportunity to wish them all a well-deserved summer break! 

 

Further information regarding the arrangements for results day on Thursday 24 August will be sent 

out in due course.  

 

 Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs L Asher 

Deputy Headteacher 


